
                      Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
                   Thursday August 8, 2019 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 
Ritterbeck. All Trustees were present.  
 
Minutes Approved.  
                                             
 

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  
 
PUBLIC SPEAKS 
Linda Benson, Ridge Road, discussed ditch problems and said road was caving in. Trustees said 
they will look into and repair as needed. Rick Schnebelen, Ridge Road, complained about people 
speeding and worried someone will be hurt. Trustees will instruct the township deputy to patrol 
the road more often. Mike Durbin, discussed an update on his development plans and the TIF. 
 
Fiscal Officer gave Trustees Bank Reconciliation for July to review and sign. 
 
 
TRUSTEES 
The board is still working to get Kinder Morgan to do road repairs  
The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so 
ordered by the Chairman.   
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Matthew S. Ritterbeck 
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Don Ackerman                                             Michael Haueter    


